
Hey, Kids...
and Mom & Dad!
Santa is very busy this year and has asked for our help in
getting his Elko letters to him. Since he reads the Elko
Daily Free Press every day, he asked if we could print
the letters – that way, not only will he conveniently be
able to read the letters, but so will your mom and dad,
your grandparents and your neighbors.

Please drop off your letter or mail it to us at:
Dear Santa
c/o Elko Daily Free Press
3720 Idaho St. | Elko, NV 89801

Or, you can email your letter to Santa: Santa@ElkoDaily.com
You can use this form, or create your own letter.

Letters received by noon on Dec. 17 will be printed in the newspaper
on Dec. 22

Dear Santa:


